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PARISH MISSION STATEMENT

The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to carry on the ministry of Jesus 
Christ, as members of His living body, the Church, to bring the Kingdom of God into 
the world through evangelization, worship, religious education, and service in our 
families, in our parish, and in our community.

This 
Week

Pastor:  

Father Jim Fanrak


870-743-9889  Rectory

mmgchurch@yahoo.com


Parish Manager: 

Steve Triner


870-321-2773

  stevet@yellville.net


Church Secretary:  

Denise Jorgensen


870-445-4810

kidneywoman@yahoo.com


Prayer-Line Connection:  
standrewprayer@gmail.com

Wednesday, July 28  - Noon Mass

Mass intention - +Dorothy Garmon, 2nd Anniversary 


18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, August 1 - Mass at 11 AM


Mass intention - +Denise Patterson

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP

Recognize God In Your Ordinary Moments

St. Therese of Lisieux made a point of going the extra mile in 
kindness towards those people who really got under her skin. It 
was part of her own brand of Everyday Stewardship — 
thanking God for all His creation, even the parts with which, in 
her own humanness, she struggled to cope.

I think about this a lot when I challenge myself to give thanks 
for things that bother me and people who challenge me. When I 
do this, I envision Christ giving thanks over those insufficient 
loaves. How many of us would see that paltry little basket and 
kick a rock in frustration because we can’t feed all our people? 
“You didn’t give me enough, Lord! You didn’t give me enough 
patience, enough money, enough creativity, enough stamina to 

be a good steward. If you had given me more, I could also give 
more!”

In those moments of despair, we need to take a good look at the 
life God has given us. We need to look at the trials and the 
challenges and the shortcomings. The hopes that didn’t pan out, 
the disappointments that keep cropping up. Somewhere therein 
lies what we need to be the steward God asks us to be, just as 
St. Therese’s own stewardship was defined by the people she 
simply couldn’t stand. God does not give us all we want. He 
does not give us all we ask for. He does us one better: He gives 
us all we need. It’s all in the basket.


— Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS
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Please remember in your 
prayers…


Aaron, Amber Appleby, Aunt Gina, Terri Baldrige, 
Rhonda Bolen, the Carder Family, Charlie, Mike 
Crawford, Steve Crawford, Louise Eckroat, Patty 
Eubanks, Frank Fasco, Larry Garris, Pat Goulet, 
Natasha Grinder, Henry Gross, Edie Hampton, 
John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, Cindy & Dan Howard, 
Paul Hunt, Lesley & Vaughn Johnson, Patsy 
Johnson, the Kensinger Family, Pat Kohl, John 
LaRochelle, Samantha LaVeille, Patty Lowry, 
Lisa, Carol Mueller, Joanne Mustion, Debi Myers, 
Catherine Myer, Beckham Newbanks, Nancy & 
Keith, Heidi Ortiz, Jim & Chris O’Sullivan, 
Terrence O’Sullivan, Bob Parent, Suzanne 
Parnell, Jeanette & Peter Raino, Ardis Rastetter, 
Rob Schrader, Helen Schexnaider, Deacon Mark 
& Elizabeth Scouten, Marie Steagall, Tamara 
Steagall, Joe & Diane Stefans, Dan Storms, Pam 
Storms, Robert and Olivia Strouse, Wade Strong, 
Carl Stubenfoll, Dee Supergan, Jill Swanson, 
Terry, Keith Venable, Justin Weeden, Alison 
Weyers, Don & Donna Wilkes, Donna Zabor, Bob 
Zurn.  

Please add prayers for all those who have fallen 
victim to the Delta Variant of the Covid virus.

Note:  It’s time to refresh the prayer request list.  
Please let us know if you have new people to add 
to the list or if you know someone who no longer 
needs to be on the list.


To add or delete names, please 

email - standrewprayer@gmail.com 


or contact Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810


A Prayer to the Creator

Lord, Father of our human family, you created all 
human beings equal in dignity: pour forth into our 
hearts a fraternal spirit and inspire in us a dream of 
renewed encounter, dialogue, justice and peace.

	 Move us to create healthier societies and a more 
dignified world, a world without hunger, poverty, 
violence and war.

	 May our hearts be open to all the peoples and 
nations of the earth. May we recognize the goodness 
and beauty that you have sown in each of us, and thus 
forge bonds of unity, common projects, and shared 
dreams. Amen.


– Pope Francis


SAFETY FIRST

If you are in the church during the week, please make 
sure all lights you turned on are turned off and all 
doors are securely closed and locked before you leave.


New to the Parish? Change of Information?
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Adult Scripture Study:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Buildings, Maintenance:	 Kevin Goulet	 421-9921

Catholic Youth Ministry (CYM):	 Karen Carter	 404-2065

	 Philip Carollo	 404-7890

Council of Catholic Women:	 standrewprayer@gmail.com

Custodian:	 Gerri Unger Parr	 436-5450

Deacon: 	 Mark Scouten	 741-1579

Deacon Candidate:	 George Gussy	 404-0546

Emergency Relief:	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Finance Council: 	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Food Bank:	 Marv Topf	 453-6443

Eucharist for the Homebound:	 Floyd Crawford	 321-8826	

Library, Archivist:	 Joanne Mustion	 321-0479

Liturgy, Sacraments, and Devotions:  	Steve Triner	 321-2773

Music:	 Scott Vasconcellos

Parish Life:	 OPEN	 

Parish Manager:	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Pastor:	 Father J. Fanrak	 743-9889

Prayer Requests; News:	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Religious Educ.; Formation:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Rosary Crusade:	 Daksha Thomas	 449-4784

Safe Environment:	 Philip Carollo	 404-7890

Secretary	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Social Justice, & Charitable Outreach:   Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Spiritual Direction:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594	

Tribunal:	 Dc. Mark Scouten	 741-1579	

CONTACTS, COMMITTEES, ORGANIZATIONS 
& SERVICES

Please complete and return in collection


Name: _________________________________________________


Spouse’s Name:__________________________________________


Address: ________________________________________________


City; Zip:________________________________________________


Home Phone:____________________________________________


Cell Phone:______________________________________________


E-Mail:_________________________________________________


Previous Parish:__________________________________________


Parish Town:_____________________________________________


(    )  New In Parish

(    )  Change of Address   -   Email   -   Phone



WHY DO

WE DO 

THAT? 

Catholic Life 
Explained: 

Question: We are considering homeschooling our children. 
Does this present a problem when it is time for them to receive 
the sacraments? What must we do?


Answer:  Homeschooling is legal in all fifty states and like 
other types of education, has its advantages and its drawbacks. 
There are many factors to consider, and each family has to 
decide what the best way to educate its children is. With 
religious education, many dioceses have a formal policy that 
outlines procedures and expectations, some of which include 
more than just academic information. Call the religious 
education office to find out what they are for your area.

	 In general, though, an appointment with your parish priest to 
discuss your situation is the best first step. An opportunity to 
discuss what is available, what the expectations are for each 
sacrament, and how you can best prepare your child helps make 
your time of preparation more effective. The priest can direct 
you to good catechetical materials, parent information classes, 
and other choices and possibilities for your child. All parents 
need to be part of their child’s religious education, taking a lead 
in instilling the values and beliefs of their faith.

	 Communication and information helps us all to teach and 
preach the Gospel as Jesus did.                                               ©LPi 

Inspiration for the week 

God shows up in unexpected ways! Just when we think we have 
God’s agenda figured out, another surprise comes. Expecting to 
find God only in some places hinders us from finding Him 
everywhere. Who would have thought that a young boy’s few 
loaves and fishes would feed thousands of people? The disciples 
were probably just as amazed as everyone else when this feast 
appeared before them. Sometimes, we find it difficult to believe 
that God can do amazing things with something small and 
simple. Yet, grasping this truth is really at the heart of 
understanding the power of the Eucharist. Having the Body and 
Blood of Christ made present for us is one amazing wonder. 
Actually being fed and nourished by that gift is another. Now 
being able to become what we have eaten, God can do 
tremendous things with the simple, humble gifts of our lives. All 
we have to do is realize that God dwells within us. When we do, 
then everyone we encounter and everything we do has the power 
to become a sacramental moment. When done with great love 
even the smallest gesture can be multiplied exponentially. Now, 
that’s amazing!                                                                        ©LPi 

2021 WOMEN’S RETREAT

Fr. Mauricio Carrasco will lead the 2021 Women's Retreat at 
Coury House Aug. 20-22. The theme is "Living Out Our 
Baptism." Cost is $200 for a private room; $150 per person in a 
shared room; and $75 for commuters. Room rates include two 
nights, six meals, conferences and Saturday night social. 
Commuter rate includes four meals, all conferences and the 
social. Please call 479-934-1290 to register or e-mail: 
courthouse@subi.org. Coury House is the retreat center on the 
grounds of Subiaco Abbey in Subiaco, Ark.


RETREAT IN DAILY LIFE

St. Ignatius of Loyola  


October 2021-April 2022 

Retreat in Daily Life (RIDL) is the common designation of the 
19th Annotation St. Ignatius of Loyola wrote into his Spiritual 
Exercises. These spiritual exercises evolved through St. Ignatius' 
own experience as he transformed from a soldier to a servant of 
our loving God. As you mirror his prayerful journey, following 
the life, teachings, death and resurrection of Jesus, you will 
prayerfully encounter a loving God and desire to become all you 
were created to be. 

	 First Steps: If you are interested in RIDL, contact one of 
the facilitators listed to schedule an initial interview. Interviews 
will take place July 1 through August 31. The interview process 
is an opportunity for you to learn more about the retreat, to 
discern whether or not you are ready to make the retreat at this 
time, and to begin prayer practices that prepare a person for the 
retreat experience. 

	 Format: During the course of 30 weeks - from October 
through April, each retreatant commits to these three 
experiences: 1. Daily private prayer, 2. Weekly small group 
meetings, 3. Twice monthly individual spiritual direction 

	 The fee for the retreat is $490.00 plus a director fee that 
must be coordinated with your Spiritual Director. In keeping 
with the Rule of Benedict governing hospitality, those who have 
been blessed with more may wish to contribute more and those 
who have less give less, so that “all may be at peace in the house 
of God.” ScholarshiPsalms are available. To inquire about a 
scholarship, contact the Spiritual Director in your area. 

• Terri Fontenot Northwest Arkansas 479-855-1001 

trfontenot@cox.net 

• Janet Fuller Northwest Arkansas 479-466-7777 

oldroostercrow@gmail.com 

• Catalina Restrepo Northwest Arkansas 479-595-2724 

catalinabtr@aol.com 

• Dusti Murphy Northwest Arkansas 479-200-5235 

dustimurphy@yahoo.com 

• Kathy Schmutz Northwest Arkansas 417-437-9166 

schmutzkathy@yahoo.com 

• Cathy Crouch Northwest Arkansas 479-409-4634 

cathyjcrouch@gmail.com
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We welcome all visitors to St. Andrew’s Catholic Church this weekend.   
We hope you enjoy your stay in the Ozarks and may God protect you on your trip home.

LIVE THE LITURGY

mailto:courthouse@subi.org


Readings for the week of July 25, 2021 

Sunday, July 25 - 2 Kings 4:42-44; Psalm 145:10-11, 15-16, 17-18 [cf. 16]; Ephesians 4:1-6; John 6:1-15

Monday, July 26 - Exodus 32:15-24, 30-34; Psalm 106:19-20, 21-22, 23 [1a]; Matthew 13:31-35

Tuesday, July 27 - Exodus 33:7-11; 34:5b-9, 28; Psalm 103:6-7, 8-9, 10-11, 12-13 [8a]; Matthew 13:36-43

Wednesday, July 28 - Exodus 34:29-35; Psalm 99:5, 6, 7, 9 [cf. 9c]; Matthew 13:44-46

Thursday, July 29 - Exodus 40:16-21, 34-38; Psalm 84:3, 4, 5-6a and 8a, 11 [2]; John 11:19-27 or Luke 10:38-42

Friday, July 30 - Leviticus 23:1, 4-11, 15-16, 27, 34b-37; Psalm 81:3-4, 5-6, 10-11ab [2a]; Matthew 13:54-58

Saturday, July 31 - Leviticus 25:1, 8-17; Psalm 67:2-3, 5, 7-8 [4]; Matthew 14:1-12

Sunday, August 1 - Exodus 16:2-4, 12-15; Psalm 78:3-4, 23-24, 25, 54 [24b]; Ephesians 4:17, 20-24; John 6:24-35

Kids’ Corner
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SHARING THE GOSPEL

Jesus seemed to be surrounded by crowds a 
lot, didn’t he? That’s because no matter where 
he went, he helped people, he healed them, 
and he taught them about God. In today’s 
Gospel reading, one crowd was following 
Jesus all day, and now they were getting 
hungry for dinner. Instead of sending them 
back home, Jesus showed everybody God’s 
amazing power. Jesus took a boy’s lunch and 
made more than enough food for everybody to 
eat.


PRAYER

Dear God, help me always to remember 

that you have the power to give us more


 than we need. Amen.


MISSION FOR THE WEEK

The boy in today’s Gospel shared his lunch. 
You can share food, too. Bring boxed and 

canned food to a food pantry in your 
neighborhood, and ask God to bless the people 

who eat it.

Read the Gospel of the week and color the image.




